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This 1s written in support of the above mentioned CUP for 4137 Jim Bowie Road which is
being considered by the Planning Commission May 16, 2024.

Sharyl Buehring and I live at_, located across the street from the

proposed project. The project house and the house below us are the last homes on Jim Bowie
Road. We are the first house on Provident Road at the beginning of the curve for Provident

Road.

The addition appears to fit easily within the lot and is consistent with the general community
architectural style.

We respectfully recommend Planning Commission approval.

S/Norman and Sharyl Buehring

Aioura Hillsl CA





